
 

  

 
23rd September 2016 

2016 Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 99% 97% 96% 96% 89% 97% 98% 96% 

Lates 8 5 1 3 0 5 0 6 

Well Done Daisy! 

! 

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

This week in school… 
 

Year 3 – have been working hard on how to write a narrative and have started 
writing them. They have also been learning how to solve addition and subtraction 
problems. They are now experts at identifying igneous, metamorphic and 
sedimentary rocks. 
Year 4 – have been writing persuasive letters to Miss Digweed. In English, they have 
been looking at place value and using estimations to check their answers to 
calculations. 
Year 5 – have been completing their own newspaper reports on Saxon Day and 
looking at Roman numerals in Maths. 
Year 6 – have had another busy week! They have produced and recorded their own 
radio shows onto CDs, elected their House Captains (everyone who ran produced 
some fantastic speeches!) and have led the school in today’s sponsored work out! 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Daffodil! 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Layla and 
Chanel 

Buttercup 
Leon and 
Chantelle 

Rose 
Byron and 
Luke 

Primrose 
Ibraheem 
and Emily 

Daffodil 
Charlie R 
and 
Tamara 

Snowdrop 
Renaey 
and Ervin 

Foxglove 
George 
and Holly 

Sunflower 
Ellie and 
Aswini 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

Daisy 

17/20! 

Sponsored workout 

Today we held our first IVJS sponsored workout! Throughout the day our 
fantastic children have been dancing, jumping and jogging to raise money for 

our school! The Year 6’s have been leading the workouts and have been 
motivating the rest of the pupils! 

 Thank you to everyone who took part and everyone who has supported the 
event. 

 

  
Artists of the Week! 

Buttercup – Holly   Rose – Byron   Snowdrop – Renaey   Foxglove - Shahana 



 

 
   

 

Letters out this week: 
 

Year 3 Flu Vaccination 
Request Forms 

 
Parent Coffee Morning 

Invitations 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School A Big Welcome to our House Captains! 

This week we held elections for House Captains! Our lovely Year 6s prepared speeches 
to dazzle their houses, now named after Film Studios!  
We have Ealing, Elstree, Pinewood and Shepperton . 

Their speeches were all amazing! Year 6 is already leading the way in their maturity, 
responsibility and growth mindset- lots of children gave it a go even though they were 

nervous and hated public speaking! The following children were elected: 
Ealing: Shahana and Callum B      Elstree: Annalise and Jimmy 
Pinewood: Rosie and Harvey  Shepperton: Alfie and Kerryanne 

The House Captains are tasked with helping with the day-to-day running of the school, 
performing tours for visitors, looking after children and running events. We have no 

doubt that they will exceed all expectations in their new roles. 

 

Date Event 

1
st

 Oct 

Hughenden 

Park Cross 

Country Run 

3
rd

 – 7
th 

Oct   
Year 6 PGL 
Trip 

3
rd

 – 7
th 

Oct   

Year 5 
Bikeability 
Week 

6
th

 Oct 
Rose Class 
Assembly 

10
th

 

Oct  

Maths Open 

Morning 

10
th

 
Oct 

FISA’s AGM, 
7.15pm at IVJS 

14
th

 
Oct 

Superhero 
Day 

14
th

 

Oct 
FISA Disco 

24
th

 – 28
th

 Oct 

Half Term 

31
st

 Oct 

INSET Day, pupils NOT in 

 

Don’t forget we are running our Early Birds 
Breakfast club from 7.15am and our Bluebell 
After School Club till 6pm every school day. 

Please head to our website for further details 
and to book online. 

 

School Council Votes 
 Next week will see our school 

vote for their school councillors.  
Each class will have their own 

councillor and vice councillor who 
will be tasked with attending 

school council meetings to act as 
the voice of the children in new 

and existing school policies.  
Votes will be taken in class by 

ballot next week so we would like 
to wish good luck to all our 

candidates. 
 

Coffee Morning Feedback 

Thank you to all the parents who 
attended last week’s Coffee 

Morning. These are a few of the 
things we have put in place since: 

 Every child has received a Bug 
Club bookmark with their login 

details. 

 Bug Club ‘trouble shooting’ and 
Parent guide is on the website. 

 Coming soon – ‘Stop and Read’ 
day. 

Letters out this week: 
 

Attendance Policy Leaflet 
 

Year 4 Tesco Trip 
 

Year 5 Bikeability 
Training 

 
Copies of school letters are 

available on our website 
www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

 
Next week is the big 
reveal for the school 
prize for outstanding 

attendance… 

Parent Drop In Mondays 

Starting Monday 26th September, every 
Monday, parents will be able to ‘drop in’ to the 
classroom to see their children's books and to 

speak to the teacher.  
These will be between 3:30pm and 3:45pm. 

 

 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/

